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Updated Office Hours & Information 
As we look for a new secretary, the office hours will be 

Monday, Tuesday, & Thursday from 9am-10am. If office 

hours need to change for any reason, it will be listed on 

the office answering machine message.  Please leave a 

message or send an email if it is after office hours.  Father 

Sughroue and Christine Quist will be checking them 

frequently.  If there is something that needs immediate 

attention, please contact Christine Quist at 402-984-8110. 

Thank you for your patience during this transition. God 

Bless! 

 
 

Diocesan Sacred Music Clinic 
The Diocesan Liturgical Commission will be hosting the 4th 

annual Sacred Music Clinic on Saturday, August 24, 2019, 

from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm at the Newman Center in Lincoln. 

All priests, choir directors, choir members, cantors, and any 

musicians who contribute to the sacred liturgy are invited to 

attend. For more information, please go to 

https://www.lincolndiocese.org/liturgy or contact Fr. Daniel 

Rayer at fr.dan-rayer@lincolndiocese.org or 402-488-0921.  

 
 
 

Now hiring:  Part-time Bookkeeper/Office Manager for 

St. Ann’s Parish, Doniphan.  Approximately 20 hours a 

week.  Do you have bookkeeping & office skills, an eye for 

details, and a friendly personality?  If you are interested in 

this position, please send resume to St. Ann’s Catholic 

Church, PO Box 407, Doniphan, NE  68832.  Full job 

description available upon request. 
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Matrimony: A calling to forgive!  “Mercy is the force 

that reawakens us to new life and instills in us the 

courage to look to the future with hope.” 

Retrouvaille offers a welcoming and loving space to couples 

who have been living with the misery of a failing marriage. 

Retrouvaille offers hope: hope that it is not too late, hope of 

a different and better marriage. Retrouvaille helps couples 

to show each other mercy through the opportunities it 

provides to listen, to forgive, to be reconciled and to move 

into their futures believing that God loves them and with 

His help and their efforts, their marriages can be healed and 

restored. Retrouvaille provides help for marriage 

problems/difficulties/crises. For more information about a 

Retrouvaille Weekend program. August 23-25 to register 

call 1-800-470-2230 0r www.helpourmarriage.org, 

www.retrouvaille.org last day to sign up Aug 9th 

 

TOTUS TUUS!! 
Did you miss Totus Tuus in Kenesaw?  
Join us at St. Ann’s for Totus Tuus! 

Dates:  July 21-26 
Times: 9th-12th grade- 8pm-10pm 

 1st-8th grade- 9am-3pm 
To accommodate parent work schedules, kids may be 

dropped off at 8am and picked-up at 4pm.   
Contact Pat O’Donnell at 402-705-0180 with 

Questions. 
 

Parish Potluck 
A Potluck celebrating Totus Tuus and Fr. 

Sughroue’s birthday is scheduled for Wednesday, 
July 24th at 6pm at St. Ann’s in Doniphan.  The St. 

Ann’s Altar Society will be supplying the meat and 
table service.  Please bring a salad or dessert to 

share.  Hope to see you there! 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 

 

 

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
July 14, 2019 

 
100 W Pine Street 

Kenesaw, NE  68956 

 
Parish Mailing Address: 

P O Box 407, Doniphan NE  68832 
Office:  402-845-2707; Rectory:  402-845-4477 

Father’s Phone: 402-326-5168 
e-mail address:  stanns@cdolinc.net 

www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 
Office Hours Mon, Tues, Thurs, 9-10 am 

 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 

CONFESSIONS:  2nd Wed. of Month, June 12, 4:45-5:15 pm 
 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 

 
Sunday, July 21st   11:00am Kim Nickel+ 

https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=h1lJOEXkxJ8G-7ou5H96hjwjNWOBr1Mtf8Bx-qfDA4bXpiWtGPDWCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fwww.lincolndiocese.org%2fliturgy
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=vHDWcocv-8_iO9bHJL8D8eBOx4KYIqGTIDs5074Gv3zXpiWtGPDWCA..&URL=mailto%3afr.dan-rayer%40lincolndiocese.org
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mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


 

 
 
STEWARDSHIP:    (7/07/2019)                       
                                                 

Adult:               $207.00     Weekly Budget:                $796.54 
Plate:                 $5.00      YTD Budget:                 $42,216.62 
Children:                $0.00     $YTD Actual:               $37,970.27 
Building Maint.:   $00.00   $YTDSurplus/(Shortfall)($4246.35) 
 
TOTAL:             $422.00   

              
                   Thank you for your donations! 
 
 
 
 

CONSIDER having a Mass celebrated for someone 
you love, living or deceased.  There is no greater 
gift!  Envelopes can be found on the back table for 
your request.  The customary offering for a Mass in 

the Diocese of Lincoln is $10, however, Fr. Sughroue will 
gladly offer Mass without an offering. 
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The Benedict XVI Diocesan School of Catechesis is for 

Catholics wanting to strengthen their intellectual and 

spiritual formation to empower their evangelical mission in 

the world. It covers the Creed, the Sacraments, 

the Commandments, and Prayer (Year I) as well 

as Salvation History, Church History, Faith and Reason, 

and Spirituality (Year II).  The time commitment is one 

Saturday a month from September to April for two years. 

The cost is $100 per semester, however, those who teach 

CCD, God-teen/CYO, or in Catholic schools would receive 

a 25% discount.  For more information go 

to www.lincolndiocese.org/bxvi or call 402-473-0631. 

 

NEW SCAM!!!  PLEASE READ!! 

Recently, a scammer has imitated several priests in the 
diocese with fake emails and text messages in an attempt 
to steal money from employees and parishioners. The scam 
begins with a simple request for a favor and those who 
respond are instructed to provide money or gift cards for 
alleged charitable purposes. If you receive such an email, 
please do not respond. If you have been a victim of this 
scam, please contact the local police department and the 
Nebraska Attorney General at 402-471-2682.  
 

Fundraiser at St. Paul’s Lutheran 
Church in Doniphan 

St. Paul's Lutheran Church in Doniphan is hosting a 
Fish & Brat Feed on Sunday, July 21st from 

10:30AM to 12:20PM.  The menu will include Fish, 
brats, potatoes, onions, salads and desserts.  All 
proceeds will go to Orphan Grain Train in Grand 

Island.  All are invited. 
 

The Lincoln Christus Foundation is organizing a Golf 

Tournament benefit for the ministries of Regnum Christi. 

Sponsors and golfers are invited to support the Helping 

Hands Mission, the Extreme Mexico Mission, Leadership 

Camp, and other Catholic Apostolates.  Register now for the 

Golf Scramble on Thurs. Aug 22, 9am at Crooked Creek Golf 

Course in Lincoln: $125 per player/$500 per team includes 

snacks, lunch, prizes and 

more: theChristusFoundation.org/events or contact Gary 

at 402-430-3732, gwroberts88@gmail.com. 

 

  

A Get-Away Weekend!!! 

Do you need a vacation? Give yourself and your 

spouse time away from the pressures of work and 

everyday responsibilities. Enjoy a chance to talk and 

listen to that special someone who loves you! Enrich 

your relationship by attending a Worldwide Marriage 

Encounter Weekend 

For more information call Pat & Janelle Benson (308) 940-

1105, Or visit WWME.org 

Upcoming dates:   

August 2-4 in Lincoln- Staybridge Suites 

October 18-20 in Chadron- Holiday Inn Express 

 

*Deadline to register is 1 month prior to the date of the 

weekend* 

 

ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS 
Prayer Chain-Sacred Heart maintains an active 

prayer chain.  If you have a prayer request or  

would like to become a part of the prayer chain 

through email or phone, please contact Mikayla 

Hurt at 402-705-3521 or 

altarsocietysacredheart@gmail.com 

Ministry Assignments 

   Sunday, July 14th  
Reader Bonnie Engelhardt 
Servers John Schuster/Blake Kimle 

Offertory Bradley & Amy Parker Family 

 
Sunday, July 21st   

Reader Jill Kimle 
Servers Dalton Smith/Will Belz 

Offertory Derrick & Stacey Parr & Family 
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